
I wish to submit public testimony highlighting the lunacies and fallacies associated with SB 832.  The way this bill is written, one 
would logically surmise there have been hundreds of cases associated with these operations.  In fact, there have been nearly zero.

If you wish to find a business operation where hundreds, if not thousands, of employees have been afflicted, look no further than 
your nearest Amazon Fulfillment Center.  Under what SB # are they being shut down?

Please oppose SB 832 - it is a misguided legislative effort under the ruse and guise of COVID-19.

Sincerely,
Ron Jeremy
Boring, OR


